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OPAL has always envisioned to keep its software stack working on recent operating systems.
At the last DP workshop the main risks for this approach where
- non availability of CERNLIB for recent OS versions
- the future of 32 bit compilers
- Uncertainty about the compatibility of the full software stack with 64 bit compilers
I will report about the current status of these issues, recent developments and the foreseen next steps.
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